
 HM Government of Gibraltar  

 

                        

 

                      6 CONVENT PLACE  
 

OFFICIAL NOTICE 
 

2012 CENSUS OF GIBRALTAR 
 

MONDAY 12th NOVEMBER 2012  
 

From Wednesday 7th November, Census Enumerators have begun to 
deliver Census Forms to householders. 
 
On making contact with householders, the Census Enumerators will make 
arrangements to return to collect completed Census Forms on or shortly 
after Tuesday 13th November 2012.  
 
All householders are reminded that they are required by law to complete 
the Census Form. 
 
Please ensure that you are included in the Gibraltar Census by co-
operating with the Census Enumerators and having your completed Form 
ready for collection. 
 
If you have not received a Census Form by Monday 12th November, 
please telephone 20052541 or email census@gibraltar.gov.gi or 
alternatively call at: 
 

Census Office 
99 Harbours Walk 
The New Harbours 

Gibraltar 
 


